
From: Joy Kubit <joykubit@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 7, 2021 2:44 PM 
To: PUC: Executive.Director <Executive.Director@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Docket No DE20-092 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
I am writing as Secretary of Kearsarge Climate Action and as a concerned home owner in the Sunapee 
Kearsarge region. Our group has worked on spreading the word locally about NHSaves and 
weatherization over the past three years. Local homeowners have weatherized their homes with seed 
money through NHSaves, which would not have been possible for most of us without this valuable 
program. Weatherizing our homes has helped us to save money on heating and our homes to be more 
comfortable. 
 
My concern is the inability of the PUC to make a decision to move forward with the triennial plan agreed 
upon last year by the NH electric companies. To not fund this program adequately is short sighted, 
leading to less energy efficiency, higher heating bills by both residents and businesses, and decreased 
good jobs in NH in this field. 
 
Sincerely, Joy Kubit 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


